
Nursery Newsletter Thursday 3rd April 2025 

 

Our Golden words- share, help ,friend ,take turns 

RE 

This week we have enjoyed a lovely prayer and worship all about Lent. We talked about how we 

can talk to God and how we can show our love to others during Lent and beyond.  

Focus text- Oliver’s Fruit Salad  

 

This week we focused on sharing and taking turns in each of the areas in the classroom. We used 

our Golden words to help us to know what a good friend is and how to play with each other.  

 

Phonics 

This week we have learnt the sound ‘r’ as in rainbow  

 

 

Can you sound talk these words- r-a-t, r-ai-n, r-u-n 

Maths  

In maths this week we have looked at number 4. We have thought about counting that many and 

counting each item carefully. We have read ‘Pete the Cta and his 4 groovy buttons’. We have 

thought about 1 more and one less within 4.  

Activity Idea 

 

If you have any photos of your child at special events, family gatherings or special days out please 

send them to us at info@holyfamily.oldham.sch.uk  

Thank you for your continued support.  

Mrs Smedley and Miss Stafford.  
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